July 17, 2023

Highland Park Water Advocates
% B.A.S.S., Inc.

15885 Woodward Avenue
Highland Park, MI 48203

313 252-106©

Great Lakes Water Authority

Freman Hendrix, Board Chair

For the city of Detroit & GLWA Board of Directors
735 Randolph St, Ste. 1900

Detroit, MI 48226

Grand Rising All,

On June 28, 2023 at the Great Lakes Water Authority Board of Directors meeting, during the
public comments portion of the agenda we, the Highland Park Water Advocates, expressed our
concerns regarding the ongoing water disputes between our city and GLWA. The HPWA
appreciates the openness with which the GLWA Board received our concerns. We are especially
encouraged by the promise made that, within thirty days of the June 28 meeting, GLWA Board
will visit Highland Park and address our citizens in a town hall meeting.

Here in Highland Park our situation is urgent.
We would like to ask Freeman Hendrix to contact HPWA member Charlene Turner Johnson at

313-252-1060 to discuss possible dates and venues for the town hall. We are able to facilitate
various times and meeting locations in Highland Park.

Your rapid reply is appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,

Marian Kramer Baker Eugenia Darnell

Lucy Frye Mukaya Hoye

Charlene Turner Johnson  Lisa Stolarski

Linda G Wheeler Janet Spight White

Gracie Wooten
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